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Provide a rigorous and 
diverse 21st Century 
Curriculum 

 Worked with Farmington Valley Assistant Superintendents Network to examine practices across districts 
related to teaching and learning. 

 Supported high school administration with new course planning, course implementation, and curriculum 
development.  

 Continued work with high school team to find a consultant to support district work with designing learning 
pathways, college/career readiness, and Vision of the Graduate. 

 Supported development of FY 21 budget.  

Invest in the professional 
capital of the staff 

 Facilitated evaluation calibration practices for administrators in partnership with ReVision Learning and 
district-based Community of Practice. 

 STEAM Committee moved forward with Collaborative Action Teams to work with the district regarding 
college and career learning pathways. 

 Attended Teacher of the Year Ceremony at the Bushnell in recognition of Granby’s 2020 Teacher of the Year, 
Heidi MacDonald.  

 Attended CAPSS Roundtable discussion on Social Emotional Learning.  
 Collaborated with CT Assistant Superintendents through SIIP, examining high leverage strategies to support 

systemic change.  
 Attended CREC’s Minority Teacher Recruitment meeting to support district efforts to increase and retain a 

diverse teacher workforce.   
 Elected to CAPSS as an area chair of the Executive Board of Directors  

Influence local and state 
educational policy 

 Participated in meeting of CAPSS Assessment and Accountability subcommittee with members of the CSDE. 

 Attended a HOT Schools Think Tank to offer insight in program transitions at the state level.  

Promote positive 
engagement and 
communication with the 
community 

 Continued to develop a strategic plan for the Granby Equity Team with co-chair Jacky Paton.  

 Administrators participated in an Open Choice informational meeting for current parents of program 
participants at the Open Choice Office in Hartford.  

 Explored educational partnerships with community farms through the Wellness Committee.  

Explore opportunities for 
alternate revenue sources 

 Monitored implementation of federal and local grants.    

 


